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December 5, 2017 
 
Translink Board of Directors 
400 - 287 Nelson's Court 
New Westminster, BC  
V3L 0E7 
 
Dear Sirs/Madames, 
 
 
 Re:  Public Bus access to Salish Secondary (Surrey, BC)     
 
 
Thank you for engaging with our community on the issues of public transportation to the new 
Salish Secondary School located at 7278 184 Street in Surrey BC. We appreciate your staff taking 
time to listen to our concerns and work together to find solutions. 
 
The goal of Canadian Parents for French is to not lose French Immersion students during the 
program relocation from Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary to Salish Secondary. Many of the concerns 
we have heard from our families relate to accessible public transit and availability of sports 
teams. We know that some students will elect to drop out of this successful program because 
public transportation is not viable. This is very disheartening as students have worked hard to 
become fluent in Canada’s other Official Language and will not be able to graduate having 
earned a Double Dogwood. 
 
In reaching out to our members, we know that there are a number of families who reside in 
West and South Cloverdale who will need to access public transit to have their children  
 
Currently, the only buses that service Salish Secondary are the C70 and the new 372. 
 
Current options for the 43 families living in west Cloverdale (near George Greenaway 
Elementary) include a 40 minute trip with THREE bus transfers. I have attached the maps of the 
current 3 options for your review.  
 
Additionally, current options for the 61 families residing in south/east Cloverdale (near Martha 
Currie Elementary) include a 26 minute trip with 2 to 3 transfers, depending on the route 
selected. 
 
We can all agree that the best benefits that public transportation provides is the removal of cars 
from the road, the reduction of gases, and reducing gridlocks. It should also save time. However 
the current models do not provide time savings or a viable option for students to choose public  
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transportation.  A better option needs to be considered not only for Salish Secondary students, 
but for residents who still want to transit along 184 and 188 streets which would move people to 
the broader transportation lines, light rail options, and to SkyTrain on Fraser Highway, as well as 
out to Highway 10. 
 
I would ask the Translink board to reconsider how much needed public transportation can be 
fully directed north/south along 184 and 188 streets to the main feeder lines on Fraser Highway 
and Highway 10. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Mary-Em Waddington  
President, Surrey Chapter 
Canadian Parents for French 
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